
Plan Ahead
AAAA 2018 Annual 
Meeting, April 21 - 24
TradeWinds Island Resorts 
St. Petersburg Beach, FL 

ACT Pre-Con for SAAs
Career Fair, Professional 
Development
Friday, April 20

Stay Involved
For more practice-
related news and 
information, visit the 
AAAA website here.

Social Media
Follow and like AAAA on 
social media.

Facebook
@AmericanAnesthetists 

Twitter
@AmericanAAs

Instagram
@AmericanAnesthetists

September 2, 2017
Hurricane Harvey Relief 
AAAA Members are offering support to those affected by Hurricane Harvey. Please join 
your peers in donating to the American Red Cross by clicking here.

A note from Emory University Student Class Leader, Ellie Kirst:
"As an effort to help our fellow AA students at Case Western-Houston affected by 
Hurricane Harvey, we are gathering gift cards, supplies and monetary donations. 
Houston, among many other parts of Texas, is experiencing catastrophic flooding and 
property damage from the hurricane that surged through this past weekend. It is 
estimated that 30,000 people in Houston alone will need shelter as a result. Combined 
efforts nationwide are needed to help these people - this is where we step in! We are 
collecting gift cards (Walmart, Lowe's, Home Depot etc) and other monetary donations to 
send to the Director of Case Western's AA program. Any donation will help as the 
students in this program, like the many others throughout Texas, get back on their feet 
after this storm." 

To help and/or donate, please contact Ellie Kirst, at ekirst@emory.edu

Online Voting Ends September 4 - Cast Your Vote Today
Online voting in the 2018 leadership elections ends September 4. Results will be 
announced by September 11.  Make your membership count, cast your vote online 
today.        
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